Freedom of Information Act 2000 – unauthorised absences from schools
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Q1. The number of fines issued in your authority from 2015-2017, broken down by year, as a direct result of parents/guardians taking their child/ children on term-time holidays, without school permission
Answer:

	2014/2015
	2015/2016
	2016/2017

	3,005
	3,319
	2,691


Q2. The number of prosecutions in your authority from 2015-2017, broken down by year, as a direct result of parents/guardians taking their child/ children on a term-time holiday, without school permission
	2014/2015
	2015/2016
	2016/2017

	123
	168
	130


Q3. What has been the total monetary amount paid to your authority as a result of fining parents/guardians who take their child/children on term-time holidays without school permission, from 2015-2017, broken down by year?
	2014/2015
	2015/2016
	2016/2017

	£165,090
	£175,860
	£147,660


We also receive some court costs from prosecutions undertaken in relation to unpaid Penalty Notices.  
Due to the way we receive the costs from the court, in order to calculate the amount received in relation to each of the prosecutions would exceed the cost limit. We are unable to provide the amount that relates specifically to each of the cases above; to undertake the work to calculate this would take approximately 20 to 30 mins per case. 

This is therefore a Refusal Notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act, because under the provisions of section 12.1 of the Act, the Council estimates that to comply with this part of your request will exceed the appropriate limit.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

